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Statement on the Earthquake in Myanmar and Thailand 
 

 
The Buddhist Council of Victoria extends its most profound compassion and solidarity to 
all those affected by the recent earthquake in Myanmar and Thailand. 
 
We join with the global community in mourning the loss of life and the suffering caused 
by this natural disaster.  
 
We encourage all individuals and organisations to support verified humanitarian efforts 
aimed at rebuilding lives, homes, and communities impacted by this tragedy. 
 
In this time of hardship, we offer our prayers and blessings for peace, healing, and 
strength to all those affected. May those who have lost loved ones find comfort, and may 
all beings be free from suffering and the causes of suffering. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
……………………………………… 
Dinesh Iriyagolla Weerakkody LLB; PDLP  
The President  
Mob: 0425725570 
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